
From:  (CAB-HOGAN) 
Sent: Monday 9 May 2016 18:17 
To: CAB HOGAN ARCHIVES 
Subject: Fwd: NFU Cymru Conference 2016 
 
For invites table please. 
 
Thanks. 
 

 
 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From:  
Date: 9 May 2016 at 07:04:54 GMT-7 
To:  
Subject: NFU Cymru Conference 2016 

Dear  
  
Re: NFU Cymru Conference 2016 
  
I hope all is well with you?? 
  
I am just dropping you line to enquire as to whether or not the Commissioner would be 
able to address the NFU Cymru Conference which this year takes place on Thursday 3rd 
November in Llandrindod Wells. 
  

 spoke with great success at the event last year and while it may not be the biggest 
conference around it certainly is growing and  having the Commissioner speak would be 
fantastic. 
  
I understand that his dairy is pretty full on but if you don’t ask you don’t get!!! 
  
Look forward to hearing from you 
  
Regards  
  

 
 

  
NFU Cymru 
Ty-Amaeth – Agriculture House 
Royal Welsh Showground 
Builth Wells 
Powys 
LD2 3TU 
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Tel: 01982  
Mob:  
Email:  
Web: www.nfu-cymru.org.uk  
  
 

 
 
This e-mail is from the National Farmers' Union ("the NFU") or one of the organisations ("the 
Organisations") permitted by the NFU to use the NFU network. The information contained in this 
e-mail and in any attachments is intended for the named recipient and may be privileged or 
confidential. If you receive this e-mail in error please notify the NFU immediately on 024 7685 
8500. Do not copy it, distribute it or take any action based on the information contained in it. 
Delete it immediately from your computer. Neither the NFU nor the sender accepts any liability 
for any direct, indirect or consequential loss arising from any action taken in reliance on the 
information contained in this e-mail and gives no warranty or representation as to its accuracy or 
reliability. Nor does the NFU accept any liability for viruses which may be transmitted by it. It is 
your responsibility to scan the e-mail and its attachments (if any) for viruses. The NFU may 
monitor and read both incoming and outgoing e-mail communications to protect its legitimate 
interests.  
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